
  August 2020 ​– Seaver Parent’s Prayer Calendar 
 
        Sunday       Monday       Tuesday     Wednesday      Thursday          Friday         Saturday 
       1. Continue to pray for 

hospital workers.  

2. “Rejoice in the 
Lord always; again I 
will say, rejoice!” 
 
Philippians 4:4 

3. Pray for the safety 
of those who are 
traveling over the 
summer.  

4. Pray for those who 
are struggling with 
loneliness.  
 

5. Continue to pray 
for all of our leaders 
as they guide us 
through this 
pandemic.  

6. Pray for those who 
are struggling 
financially.  

7. Pray for our 
professors as they 
prepare for the fall 
semester.  

8. Pray for those who 
are struggling with 
their health. 

9. “Let the peace of 
Christ rule in your 
hearts…” 
 
Colossians 3:15 

10. Pray that 
churches across the 
country and world 
may be able to safely 
reopen. 

11. Pray for those 
across the world who 
are facing religious 
persecution.  

12. Pray for  the 
safety of essential 
workers throughout 
our country.  
 

13. Continue to pray 
for those whose 
livelihoods have been 
hurt by the pandemic.  

14. Pray for 
Pepperdine’s 
administration as they 
continue to adapt to 
new challenges. 

15. Pray for the 
students in the class of 
2020 who are 
preparing to start 
graduate school! 

16. “The Lord 
blesses his people 
with peace.” 
 
Psalm 29:11 

17. Pray for our 
students and 
professors on our 
first day of online 
classes. 

18. Continue to pray 
for our class of 2020 
as they enter the job 
market.  

19. Pray for those 
who are doubting 
their faith.  

20. Pray that despite 
starting out online, 
our freshmen feel 
welcomed into our 
community.  

21. Pray for small 
business owners. 

22. Pray that our 
waves are having a fun 
and safe first weekend 
back!  

23. “Cast all your 
anxiety on him 
because he cares 
for you.” 
1 Peter 5:7 

24. Pray for the 
general health of our 
campus community.  

25. Pray for the 
success of those who 
are applying for fall 
internships. 

26. Pray for our 
students who are 
trying to balance 
classes and work.  

27. Pray for those who 
are struggling with 
online classes.  

28. Pray that our 
athletes are staying 
healthy. 

29. Pray for our 
students who are 
having trouble 
deciding on a major or 
career path. 

30. “Turn from evil 
and do good; seek 
peace and pursue 
it.” 
Psalm 34:14 

31. Pray for those 
who are experiencing 
conflict in their 
relationships. 

     



  


